
SS4A Steering Committee Seeking Volunteer Residents 

The City of Willowick is the recipient of a federal Safe Streets for All (SS4A) grant. The purpose of this 

grant is to develop a plan determining and justifying needed improvements that enhance transportation 

safety and to help the city find and qualify for construction grant funding. We are currently seeking 3 

volunteer residents to sit on a steering committee for this grant. The steering committee will help to 

guide the plan, provide input, help with public engagement, and determine plan direction. The 

committee will meet monthly or bi-monthly as the study moves along. Duration of the study is 

anticipated to be approximately 2 years. Volunteers need to be Willowick residents for the duration of 

the study. If interested, please email Service Director Todd Shannon at tshannon@cityofwillowick.com. 

Application deadline is September 26, 2025. 
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